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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Wednesday, 23 October 2024, we delivered 2 shipping containers to provide storage space 
outside Building C at Goulburn High School. 

These containers will be used to store resources and equipment that are in Building C. All 
items will be cleaned and cleared by an independent hygienist before they are relocated. 

This will allow staff to easily access available resources while we continue to plan for the 
remediation of Building C. 

The containers will be located at the front of Building C, and the surrounding area will be 
fenced off while resources are moved into them. 

All work will be done in accordance with work, health and safety laws and the NSW 
Department of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan. Safety measures will be in place 
while work is being done. All work will be completed by licensed and accredited asbestos 
contractors and monitored by independent hygienists in strict accordance with all applicable 
legislation, regulations, policies and guidelines. 

We will continue to keep you updated. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we continue this important work. 
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